
Dear Parents,
If your child is a car rider after school, he/she will need a sign which is to be placed in the

vehicle so that the teachers on duty will recognize you, or a designated person, as the person
Who is allowed to pick up your child.  Please make sure you request signs even if your child
is sometimes a car rider after school.

Please place this sign on the right side of your windshield or attach it to your visor.  By
Placing the sigri in your windshield, the duty teachers can see who is in line and can make sure
your child/children are in the proper place to be picked up.

Not only do these signs help the car line move quicker, but they also enable the teachers to
know if they are putting the childreri in the proper vehicle.  For safety r?asons, we will only
allow children to get in a car which tias a sign issued by the school.  If the vehicle does not
have a school issued sign, the car's dri`ver will be asked to pull around front and show histher.
driver's license to the front office before allowing a child to get in the car.  While this may
` cause somewhat of an inconvenience, please understand that South Rock Creek has your child's
safety in mind.

* *Please make sure that you have enough signs for each person who might be picking up your
child.**

I need signs. (Please remember to request enough signs for every person/vehicle
that may be picking up your child).
Please indica{'.e each child' s name, grade, and homeroom teacher below.
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